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The Lanesville Community School Board of Trustees met in a special meeting on September 26, 2017 for the purpose of awarding the construction bid for the upcoming school renovation project.  
The meeting was held at 5:30 p.m. at the Carl Uesseler Corporation Office at 2725 Crestview Avenue, NE, Lanesville, Indiana.  Board members who were present at the meeting were as follows:
Ron Wolfe, President
Robert Schickel, Vice President
Sharon Rothrock, Secretary
Margaret Meyer, member
Chan Baily, member
Steve Morris, Superintendent

Board President, Ron Wolfe, called the meeting to order at 5:33 p.m.  

Steve Morris made the recommendation to the board to award the bid to EH Construction, from Brooks Kentucky.  They submitted the lowest base bid of $1,240,000.00.  Ron Wolfe called for a motion to award the bid to EH Construction.  Robert Schickel made the motion.  Sharon Rothrock seconded the motion.  Motion passed 5-0.

With no further business, Margaret Meyer made the motion to adjourn.  Sharon Rothrock seconded the motion.  Meeting adjourned at 5:37 p.m.
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